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Comments: I am a landowner with a 70-acre woodlot we've managed for 24 years during which I have been

engaged with the Windham Regional Woodlands Association. I follow forestry news and notice that now sensitive

environmental areas like vernal pools are included in most plans (See Current Use). Now because of climate

change or global warming or whatever you want to call it, plans are including the goal of carbon sequestration.

 

I didn't see those things mentioned as considerations in the Digger story about the revised plan. I write with no

professional credentials, but interest in forestry management in general and the growing issue of invasives in our

forests, big or small.

 

Thank you for listening to the public's input to this new major forestry plan. No need to reply, as I am just putting

my two cents out there too.


